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Centura Group 

Safety Alert – Chemical Burns 

A CRL employee recently suffered chemical burns to his hands whilst installing anodes. 

 

The employee was wearing cut resistant gloves and not waterproof chemical resistant gloves as specified in 
the materials safety data sheet and Sypol CoSHH assessment.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any health and safety issues that you wish to discuss contact your supervisor, line 
manager or Safety Advisor. 

 
Remember there must be NO COMPROMISE where health and safety is concerned. 

Wear suitable waterproof chemical resistant butyl rubber or nitrile rubber gloves (or other suitable 
variety as specified in the CoSHH assessment) when handling and installing galvanic anodes 

such as Sika/Vector XP or CC or CPT duogard 


